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Wednesday 6th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS AT HIGH HESKET CE SCHOOL! 
 

With so much happening in the last few days of term, I thought it might be helpful to send out a reminder of 
Christmas events coming up and any extra information you might need to know. 
 

 
Christmas cards 
Children can continue to bring in Christmas cards to post in the school library post box. Please can individual 
envelopes be marked with the children’s name and class. The last day for posting is Monday 18th December 2023.  
 
Year 2 – 6 visit to Theatre by the lake – Tuesday 12th December 2023  
Please can all children attending arrive no later than 8.45am on this day. Children should wear their normal school 
uniform. PE kits are not required on this day.  As we will be returning to school after the normal lunch time, we will 
be providing any children who normally have a school dinner on a Tuesday with a school packed lunch when they 
get back.  
 
Reception – Year 1 visit to Penrith Cinema – Wednesday 13th December 2023 
We will be leaving school soon after registration and returning within the normal school day and normal school 
uniform is required.   
 
Christmas lunch & parties – Thursday 14th December 2023 
The children are welcome to wear non-uniform on this day to really get into the festive spirit! 
 
Toy day – Friday 15th December 2023 
The children are welcome to bring in a toy from home but we do ask that the children do not bring in any items of 
high cost or sentimental value. We also ask that the children only bring in items that they are happy to share with 
others and that the children do not bring in any games consoles.  
 
Carol service – Tuesday 19th December 2023 
Our Year 5 class will be leading our carol service at St Mary’s Church on Tuesday 19th December at 1.30pm and we 
will be reserving the pews for the families of our Year 5 children. All children are welcome to wear Christmas 
jumpers or festive clothing on this day. School uniform is not required.  
 
Last day of term – Tuesday 19th December 2023 
School closes at the normal time on Tuesday 19th December 2023. There is no After School Club running.   
 
School reopens - Wednesday 3rd January 2024! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Harvey 
Headteacher  
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